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1st November 2020  
All Saints 

PMB p 184        Psalter: Week 3 
 

SATURDAY   31st October: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

19.00 Mass Cook family intentions 

SUNDAY   1st November 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Bridie Ahern 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Paul & Janice Moxham 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

31st Week of Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  2nd November: 

 All Souls Day 

(LS) 09.30 Mass David Zawalski + 

TUESDAY  3rd November: Feria 

 No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY 4th November: 

 St Charles Borromeo 

 09.30 Mass Noreen Bennett 

THURSDAY   5th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass   V L Thomas + 

(LS) 10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   6th November: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Private Intention (L) 

 10.00  First Friday Rosary & Prayers 

SATURDAY   7th November: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Abraham Mathew + 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £45.00 

Huntingdon:  £281.21 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £714.89 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Retiring collection for Peter’s Pence will be this 

weekend.  

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George 

Aldridge, Bridie Ahern, Ellen Brown, Bridget 

Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and 

Patricia Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Michael Casey, Gordon Aspinwall, Christine 

Parker, Angela Ridout, Angela Barbera, Hannah 

Russell , Joseph Mason, Anthony Mulcahy, 

Frances Ridout, Patricia Kennedy, Kevin Browne, 

James McCaul, Dorothy Lambdon and John 

Farrington. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time from 

September to the feast of Christ the King you are 

asked to pray for the following intentions: the harvest, 
students & teachers, the spread of the Gospel, Justice 

& Peace in the world, prisoners & their families, all 

Victims of War & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

PETER’S PENCE: the collection supports the 

universal ministry of Pope Francis. We will take 

this collection this weekend, if you wish to give 

by card, please use the Second Collection option. 

SATURDAY EVENING MASS: begins this 

weekend and will continue through November, 

with a review at the end of the month. The Mass 

be on Saturday evening at 19.00 in St Michael’s 

Church and will be a vigil Mass for Sunday. For 

the first few weeks there is no need to book for 

this Mass. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com 

Please book by 6.00 pm on Saturday 
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: preparation for 

children in year 3 or above at school will begin 

soon. Clearly, we will not be able to run our 

normal programme but will certainly want to 

make the preparation a full family time of growth 

in faith. If you wish your child to begin 

preparation you must book on line, please email 

your name and details of your child to the parish 

office at stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com There 

will be a zoom meeting for parents on Thursday 

12th November at 19.30, the zoom invitation for 

this meeting will be sent out by email a couple of 

days before the meeting. 

CARITAS EAST ANGLIA will be hosting a 

webinar on Wednesday 11th November, 19.00 – 

20.30 - ‘The Richness of Many Years of Life’ – to 

celebrate how older people enrich our 

lives.  There will also be ideas and help available 

if you would like to support those isolated in our 

community.  To register for the event, go 

to: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZY

kfuypqToiHNUUrNQZb_vbRGZmieDAu-yY For 

more information, email: caritas@rcdea.org.uk   

 This is a new opportunity in our Diocese 

and may be very helpful for some of our older 

parishioners who have now become very familiar 

with zoom meetings. 

WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy 

Communion, I will turn off the sound, please say 

the two prayers during that time. 

Procedures at Mass: 

• sanitise your hands at the door 

• give your name to the steward 

• wear a mask all through Mass 

• do not leave your seat until the steward 

guides you to Holy Communion or to 

leave at the end of Mass. 

• touch as little as possible in the Church 

• do not make people squeeze past you, or 

try to squeeze past others 

• step out of the pew for others to get in or 

out when you go for Holy Communion. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: congregation 

attending the Polish Mass on Saturday 7th 

November. Many thanks. 

LIVE STREAM EVENTS: are now noted (LS) 

by the Mass. Go to, www.stmichaelrc.org  or 

YouTube for St Michael’s Parish Huntingdon.  

PARISH DONATIONS: can be made at the 

contactless terminal in the porch: you can also 

donate via the parish website. The terminal will be 

able to deal with your Gift Aid if you wish. 

 

NOVEMBER, THE MONTH OF 

REMEMBERING: traditionally we remember 

our loved ones who have died during this month 

and pray for them. From Monday 2nd November 

there will be slips of paper at the back of the 

church for you to write down the names of your 

deceased loved ones, place the slip of paper in the 

basket in front of the altar, those people will be 

remembered and prayed for during Mass each 

day. May they rest in peace. 

 If you wish to request a Mass to be offered 

for your loved ones, or for any other intention, 

there are some white envelopes in the porch, 

please fill in the details, put your donation in the 

envelope and give it to Fr Philip. 

INVITATION TO YOUNG PEOPLE: The 

Ignite Team, our Diocesan Youth Team, are 

planning plenty of new online content over the 

coming months. Join us on YouTube for First 

Fridays, our NEW monthly online chat show 

which goes live on the First Friday of each 

month. And why not join young people across the 

Diocese for our Mass for Young People on the 

Second Saturday of each month? Streamed via 

our YouTube channel and coming in person to a 

church near you! Follow us on Instagram and 

subscribe on YouTube to keep up to date with all 

we have to offer you: @igniteyea 

MANY THANKS to our Polish Community for a 

lovely donation of £50 towards the cost of the 

cleaning & sanitising materials. Thank you for 

your kind thought and generous action. 

MISSIO RED HOME COLLECTION BOXES 

should be counted around this time: please count 

your box at home and bring in the money, with 

your name & address clearly shown, new labels 

are available. Are there any more red boxes to 

come in? Please bring them in the next couple of 

weeks. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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